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Here’s the last news of 2012!

Volunteer Perks

The first 2013 BST Bucks/ Wooden Nickels have already been chalked up. Blood, Sweat, Tears
that were shed, all contain archers’ DNA due to Dec. 01 set-up for the Archery Club’s very successful
Turkey shoot on the 2nd.

New Constitution & Bylaws

We’ll be voting on the final Constitution and Bylaws (Versions 1.06) at the January 21 General
Meeting. The final drafts can be found on our Club’s website at: http://vfgpa.org/news/80/90/Notice-Of-
Changes-in-Constitution-and-Bylaws/. Other options for getting preview copies can be found in the Notice of
Motion – Special Resolution on page. Thanks to all of you who took the time to submit ideas.

Let’s Enjoy our Club

Santa is already aware that a couple of people have been shooting up Archery targets with projectiles
that don’t even remotely resemble arrows. This is ABSOLUTELY forbidden. It’s a huge expense to replace
these, and the result may be that YOUR club will have to do without some items or updates due to
unavailable funds.

See you at the Christmas Social which will double as the monthly meeting on December 17th. Fabulous
feastly food & festive, friendly folks. Don’t miss it!

January 21, 2013 – The future of Victoria Fish & Game Protective Association is in your hands! Be there to
vote for the new Constitution and Bylaws which will better serve us to deal with the
challenges of the future.

Continues next page

PRESIDENT’S NOTES
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Range Safety Orientation (FORGIVE US; THIS BEARS REPEATING)

Reminder: If you were not a member in 2011, you will be welcome to join VFGPA again for
2013, but you will not be granted access to any ranges until you have completed the Orienta-
tion Course. Find Orientation dates at: http://vfgpa.org/news/79/15/Range-Orientation-Sessions-Drop-In/

* * * ALWAYS CHECK THE Weekly Range Closures and Events Hotline: 250-478-2411 JUST
BEFORE YOU HEAD UP TO THE CLUBHOUSE FOR ONE OF THE DROP-IN ORIENTATION
SESSIONS. IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY CANCELLATION, IT WILL BE REPORTED THERE.

REASON: A while back, we had to cancel a session and had no way of letting anyone know. Around
20 people drove up to the range for nothing. Don’t let THAT happen to you!

Trap News

Last month we grudgingly agreed to finally let Al Moore give No. 1 priority to his personal well-being,
thus moving Trap to No.2. Big THANKS to Tom Sigwin for agreeing to learn “the ropes” with the goal of
holding scheduled trap practices, and to Tony Hackett who found Tom for us. Continuing thanks to Art
for agreeing to stay on as Tom’s mentor/consultant.

NO TURKEY SHOOT ON BOXING DAY. Sadly, one of our Club’s most popular events must be can-
celled – for the above reasons. Our apologies to the people who endured the decision-making process,
which consisted of “Yes it is. No it isn’t. Yes. No....etc.” We’ll count on Tom to help make the event hap-
pen next year.

Looking Ahead

February 18 – “Non- Business” Members’ Program

- A Kayak Fishing & Hunting Information Session will be presented by JF Marleau, owner of
“SKILS” (Sea Kayak Instruction & Leadership Systems).

SKILS is the leader for Canada in paddle sports, and at the forefront of kayak fishing, a
sport which is growing fast in popularity

April 18 - Another “Non- Business” Members’ Program, featuring Al Martin, who has recently been
named Special Director of Strategic Initiatives for the Board of Directors of the BC Wildlife
Federation. This promises to be a very informative evening.

Wishing everyone a superb 2013

Myrna Francis, President
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Calendar of the Orientation Sessions

Saturday, December 22nd, at 10am
Wednesday, January 9th at 7pm
Sunday, January 20th, at 10am
Saturday, January 26 at 10am

February:
Wednesday, Feb. 6th at 7pm
Saturday, Feb 23, at 10am

All in the Clubhouse

***WE STRONGLY SUGGEST THAT YOU CHECK FOR A POSSIBLE CANCELLATION
IMMEDIATELY BEFORE DRIVING UP TO THE RANGE TO ATTEND, PH. 250-478-2411***

Notice:
I will be starting a LIST of people interested in joining the RSO Program for training in the early spring. If

interested e-mail me with your info on how much training/experience you have had
(No right or wrong answer).

Range Use Reminder to Shooters

A General Reminder that the Gates open at 0830 Hrs AM but no shooting ‘til 9am.
Range hours 9am till Dusk.

david_michaud@shaw.ca or 250-385-3658

December 17th -The December Christmas Social will replace the monthly General Meeting.
NOTHING tops the feast that Wynne Jones prepares for us at this event. Good food & great company are
guaranteed!

Notice of Motion – Special Resolution

Please be advised that the following Special Resolution will be moved at the January 21, 2013 meeting of

the Victoria Fish and Game Protective Association:

“That the existing Constitution and By-laws be replaced by the attached Constitution and By-laws (version

1.06) and that the President and Secretary be authorized and instructed to take such action as necessary to

implement and expeditiously file this resolution with the Registrar of Companies.”

Please note that a “Special Resolution” requires the approval of a majority of not less than 75% of those

members of the society (Victoria Fish and Game Protective Association) being entitled to do so, who vote in

person. The Executive (Board of Directors) recommends approval of this resolution (i.e., if a quorum is

present, then a 75% majority vote can approve this Special Resolution).

A copy of the recommended revised Constitution and By-laws are available on the web site, copies will be

available at the meeting, and can also be obtained from Vic Skaarup (250 380 4858)

vicandmaggie@shaw.ca in advance of the meeting.
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RED
MEMBERSHIP CARDS ARE NOW

AVAILABLE
YOUR

ORANGE CARD
EXPIRES

ON

DECEMBER 31, 2012
MEMBERSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE FROM:

ROBY, THE CARETAKER at the range

SONYA BELL at home (250-727-9735)

ISLAND OUTFITTERS (Midtown)

PULLENS GUNSMITHS (Highlands)

ROBINSONS SPORTING GOODS (Downtown)

EAGLE EYE OUTFITTERS (Sooke)

*A REMINDER PERSONS REQUIRING LONG TERM AUTHORIZATION TO TRANSPORT (ATT) RESTRICTED
FIREARMS MUST HAVE A VALID MEMBERSHIP AT AN ACCREDITED RANGE.

JUNIORS GROUP NEEDS PHONE BOOKS
If anyone has extra or old phone books please hand them in to the range for the Junior Group. They are great for

the kids for sitting on to aim for the targets and as backstops for the targets.

Thank you,

Editor, Jodi Sturgill
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Canadian Firearms Safety course; Non Restricted & Restricted PAL courses and challenges; Call;
- David Michaud; (250)385-3658 or (250)389-8897
- Dave Degrassi; (250)474-3483

Conservation and Outdoor Recreation Education (CORE) course; Call;
- Robin Pike (250)812-4316 (5-9 pm) thepikes@shaw.ca or
- Murray Kilshaw (250)382-1029 (9-5pm) coreexaminer@shaw.ca

5

SKEET AND 5– STAND NOTICE

Skeet and 5-Stand practices will not be held on Tuesdays for the time being. We will
run some on Sundays. Check the Club web-site calendar for future times and watch
for the 5-stand email letter for updates. Go here to signup:
http://eepurl.com/jllEr

“Look for Tuesday practices to resume in the new year".

For inquiries, suggestions and requests, call Tony @ 250 818-1256 /
250 658-2355 or email aghackett@shaw.ca
Thanks,
Tony Hackett

MEMBERSHIP CARDS ARE NOW

Good Ol’ Days Pic

We all worked for Jim at Specialty Guns when it was on Spruce Street by Canadian Tire off
Douglas. Some good times were had there. Time sure flies!

-Al Page

BILL FOWLER AL PAGE JIM GAUGIN TONY TAYLOR
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Publishers Note

Deadline for each month is the Wednesday after the Executive meeting (the first Monday) of the

month. NEXT DEADLILNE WILL BE ON WEDNESDSAY, JANUARY THE 9TH, 2013. Note: Late
submissions will be published in the month following. Please submit all ads by emailing them in text

format only. Send all pictures with the event name, date and the names of people in the photo.

Please send all submissions to :

vfgpanewsletter@telus.net

Thank You, Jodi Sturgill (250) 383-4622

Some of the Women’s Shooting Club got together on Sunday, December the 2nd, for some shooting.

Well we had an awesome day up at the club today and introduced 3 new ladies to the shooting sports!

WSC Executive Committee member, Dawne as well as Laurie and I, had Marie-Claire, Jenn and Ruth

shooting some .22 and centrefire rifle followed with some .22, 9mm and .38 handguns. A good time was

had by all! ;-) (Your Newsletter Editor, Jodi, even showed up for a bit - see centre of bottom picture)

By Al Page

6
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format only. Send all pictures with the event name, date and the names of people in the photo.

B.C. Wildlife Federation Notes

Kid’s Camp

Next year Kid’s Camp will be held in Courtenay at the Courtenay Fish and Game Club.

The dates are July 22 to 25, 2013 and the camp is open to any child of a VFGPA member between the
ages of 10 and 14. The camp is free but parents must arrange transportation to and from Courtenay.

Parents who are interested in volunteering at the camp are most welcome.

The BCWF is looking to purchase wall tents for the camp as rental of such is one of the major expenses. If
anyone has knowledge of a source of good tents for sale at a good price (or, even better, donated) please
call me.

BCWF Annual AGM/Convention

The AGM/Convention will be held in Richmond at the Radisson Hotel on April 25 to 27, 2013. The VFGPA
sponsors members who are willing to attend as delegates.

The cost of putting on the AGM is substantial and only about ½ of this cost is recovered from delegate
registrations. As BCWF business uses only a small fraction of the total AGM/Convention time, it will be
proposed that the Convention part be held every second year. An AGM must be held every year under the
Societies Act.

B.C. Ferries

B.C. Ferries does not allow foot passengers to carry properly cased , legal long guns on their ferries on all
routes other than the Port Hardy – Prince Rupert and the Prince Rupert – Skidegate runs. This practice is
discriminatory and counter to what is allowed by most Canadian ferry services. The BCWF plans to meet
with B.C.Ferries to discuss this issue in an effort to develop an acceptable protocol for such transport.

Legal Defence Fund

This fund was set up by the BCWF several years ago to provide monies to hire lawyers to present and
defend the position of the BCWF on issues deemed by the BCWF to be pertinent to its interests. The
monies could only be spent to hire lawyers and native issues were a focus. The fund was not well
supported by member clubs as both the means to affect change and eligible issues were limited.

A new fund will be created (with a new but, as yet, undecided name) which will be used to support any
means required to meet recognized BCWF objectives. The BCWF will be able to issue tax receipts for
donations to the fund.

As there is a significant number of issues that adversely affect BCWF members and which must be
addressed as soon as possible, Zone 1 of the BCWF (Vancouver Island) is going to recommend that
BCWF member dues be increased by $2.00 in the year 2014 and be in effect for the following 3 years. All
these monies would go to the fund.

Hunters

The Provincial Ministry has made or is considering the following changes:

Geese – the bag limits and possession limits have been increased on Canada geese in Region 1.

Continues next page
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Elk – it is proposed to end the elk season on an earlier date.
- consideration is being given to issue an elk permit to a guide/outfitter. Some native bands want to auction
their elk permits to hunters and/or guides. The BCWF wildlife committee want the auction limited to guide/
outfitters only.

Access

The BCWF is working diligently to increase the access to lands – eg. Outdoor Passport.

On Vancouver Island, access is a particularly thorny issue as 90%+ of the land is privately owned. Timber
companies are the principal holders with Timber West being one of the largest. Timber West refuses to allow
public use /access to any of its roads and logged areas on account of a perceived liability if a user is injured
while on company lands. What if the lands were posted? This loss of recreational area is very significant and
affects many more the just BCWF members. Access to the Comox Glacier is effectively denied to hikers –
both local and tourist – by Timber West.

Cheers, Bob Macdonald
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Fishing Contest Entry Form

Chinook___ Coho___ Tyee___ Halibut______

Trout___ Bass___ Steelhead___

Weight:_____ Ibs____ oz. Length ____________

Date Caught: _________________Area:_________

Anglers Name: ________________Jr. Age:_______

Member Number:__________________________

Phone Number: ___________________________

Signature: ________________________

Submit to Wayne Zaccarelli - 382-8502

Salmon Enhancement

This has been a bumper year for Coho returns to local rivers with many systems experiencing record

escapements. Shawnigan Creek has had over 5000 Coho, each of which has had to be physically lifted over

the falls near the mouth and trucked to release sites along the creek. It is estimated that 25 tons of Coho

have been handled this fall by volunteers. This is an introduced run of fish originally started with Goldstream

stock. The waterfalls are an impassable barrier to Coho without the assistance of enhancement volunteers.

Goldstream has had over 1000 Coho and the fence/trap has been taken out because of high water. They

have enough Coho for their brood stock at the Howard English Goldstream Hatchery.

Colquitz has been picking up in the latter part of November and is now well over 100 fish - still not a great

return, but much better than it was looking only a few short weeks ago.

Craigflower Creek has had a record return with well over 1100 to the end of November. The new counting

fence had two different days of just under and over 300 fish. The trap was checked three times a day when

the fish were moving through. This should produce a good amount of fry which are now able to survive

through the summer now that water flows have been secured from Thetis and Pike Lakes.

The picture below shows Gary Caton, president of the Esquimalt Anglers' Association,

netting a large male Coho from the fish fence/trap on Craigflower Creek.

By Wayne Z.

Recent fishing contest entries:

Wayne Zaccarelli Cutthroat trout 3 lb 9 oz Cowichan Lake Nov. 27

(22"L x 11"G - catch & release)

Wayne Zaccarelli Cutthroat trout 3 lb 5 oz Cowichan Lake Nov. 27

(19.5"L x 11.25"G - catch & release)
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The Victoria Sport Fishing Advisory Committee met on November 14. Here are some of the important items

addressed.

- In November 2009, the Committee on the Status of Endangered Wildlife in Canada (COSEWIC) assessed Quillback

Rockfish as "Threatened". This species is now being considered for listing as "Threatened" under Schedule 1 of the

Species at Risk Act (SARA). If listed, general prohibitions protecting the species would apply. Commercial and recrea-

tional fisheries are the principal threats. Quillbacks are one of 96 species of rockfish found in the north Pacific. They

are classed as "inshore" rockfish found primarily at depths of less than 200 metres.

- The current regulations for the recreational Coho fishery, with reduced limits and targeting fin-clipped hatchery fish,

are not working. There is a large percentage of unmarked 'wild' fish within the total pool of Coho available. This results

in the release of large numbers of 'wild' fish before a clipped 'hatchery' Coho is caught. There is an associated mortality

with these releases which is unacceptable to many anglers. any anglers feel that less damage would be done if you

were able to retain the first two Coho caught, regardless of whether it is clipped or not. DFO is awaiting the outcome of

a report on the Coho fishery before proposing any restructuring.

- Options were discussed for the 2013 sport halibut fishery, with a view to returning to an 11 month opening, February

to December, which traditionally was the case. The fishery closed on September 9, 2012 when our total allowable

catch was reached. Our allowable catch for 2013 will not be set until after the International Pacific Halibut Commission

(IPHC) meets in January. There was support for an annual limit of 5 to 10 halibut, although what impact this would

have on our collective catch was unknown. There was also support for varying the possession limit in-season from

two (Feb-Jun) to one (Jul-Dec), with a possible return to two after summer if our catch was still below target limit.

- Election of a chairman and vice-chairman was conducted with Chris Bos being returned as chairman and Tom Cole

returned as vice-chair. Both these individuals represent the Victoria area at the Sport Fishing Advisory Board meetings.

By Wayne Z.
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BIG GAME COMPETITION / RECORDS BOOKS

Blacktail deer antlers from deer taken during the 2012 hunting season within Region1 (Vancouver Island)
will be accepted until January 31, 2013 for entry in the largest antlers competition.

Entries for the Black bear trophy (skull only) will be accepted until January 31, 2013 as well. Again, this is
for bears harvested in Region 1 during the spring and fall 2012 hunting seasons.

Trophy winners for all categories will be announced in the club newsletter prior to the annual general meet-
ing in March, at which time trophies and buttons will be presented.

Copies of the eighth edition (2010) of the Vancouver Island Columbian Blacktail Deer Records are available
at a cost of $5 each. The issue contains a brief history of the records which were started in 1972 by Byron
Mason and Charles Veasey. Byron has written another excellent article on the history of hunting on
Vancouver Island from 1900 to 1920. The previous seventh edition (2000) contained Byron’s piece on
Blacktail deer populations and hunting on Vancouver Island from 1843 to 1899.

The current records list 1824 entries scoring 100 or more Boone & Crockett points. Several old hunting
photographs have been reproduced for the first time in the records booklet.

The most recent sixth edition (2010) of the Big Game Records of British Columbia is available for $35 each.
These are hard cover books containing records of all native big game species in B.C. Hunting stories,
photographs and a listing, by species category, of entries meeting the minimum score requirements, are in-
cluded.

Copies of previous editions are also available as follows:

1st edition (1970 - reprinted 2011) 2nd edition (1983)
3rd edition (1988) 4th edition (1995)
5th edition (2003)

Check out the Wildlife Records Club of B.C. website and e-mail at:

Website: www.wildliferecordsofbc.com
e-mail: wildliferecordsofbc@shaw.ca

Contact Wayne Zaccarelli for entries, records books or further information at meetings, 250-382-8502 or
whz@shaw.ca

One new deer weigh in has been recorded since the last newsletter.
Riley Mace (junior member) entered a 131 lb. buck on November 12.

Found pictures on the internet
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RP : Rifle/Pistol Range MP : Multi-Purpose Range SG : Shotgun Range CH : Main Clubhouse RH : Range House

DECEMBER 2012

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat

SUBJECT TO CHANGE:
1

 PPC; RP &
RH Closed 9am to
3pm

 SG & CH
closed: 3D
Archery Setup

2

 SG & CH
closed all day:
Archery 3D
Turkey shoot;

3

 Board Mtg.

4 5

 RP & RH
Closed; 9am to
1pm

 Range Orien-
tation Session;
Drop-In!! 7pm
Clubhouse

6

 RP Closed 9-
1pm

7

 RP & RH
Closed; 9am to
1pm

8

 C.O.R.E.
Course; CH 8am-
6pm

9

 C.O.R.E.
Course; CH 8am-
6pm

10 11 12 13

 RP Closed 9-
4pm

14

 RP Closed 9-
4pm

15

16

 Silhouette;
RP closed 9am-
3pm

17

 General Mtg.
& Christmas
Social

18

 RP & RH
Closed; 9am to
4pm

19 20 21 22

 Range
Orientation Ses-
sion; Drop-In!!
10am Clubhouse

23 24 25

 Range
Closed; Merry
Christmas!!

26

 "Boxing Day
Trap Prize Shoot"
CANCELLED

27 28 29

30 31



VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWS BULLETIN

NOVEMBER 2006VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWS BULLETIN

AUGUST 2007VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION JANUARY 2013

13

RP : Rifle/Pistol Range MP : Multi-Purpose Range SG : Shotgun Range CH : Main Clubhouse RH : Range House

JANUARY 2013

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat

SUBJECT
TO
CHANGE:

1

 "HAPPY
NEW YEAR!!"

 Shotgun
range & Club-
house closed

2 3 4 5

6 7

 Board Mtg;
Esquimalt
Anglers; 7:30pm

8 9

 Range Orien-
tation Session;
Drop-In!! 7pm
Clubhouse

10 11 12

 C.O.R.E.
Course; CH 8am-
6pm

13

 C.O.R.E.
Course; CH 8am-
6pm

14 15

 RP Closed;
9am to 4pm

16 17 18 19

 Range Orien-
tation Session;
Drop-In!! 10am
Clubhouse

20

 Silhouette;
RP Range
Closed; 9am to
3pm

21

 General
Meeting.

22 23 24 25 26

 BlackPowder;
RP closed 9-2pm

27 28

 Malahat
Marauders
Meeting
7:30pm

29 30 31
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Business Card: $10.00 per issue, or $100.00 for 12 issues
Quarter Page: $15.00 per issue, or $120.00 for 12 issues

Half Page: $25.00 per issue, $200.00 for 12 issues
Full Page: $50.00 per issue, or $500.00 for 12 issues

Classified and For Sale Ads

Members - FREE - Ad will run for 2 months - Maximum

of 25 words.

Commercial/business - $5.00 per 1 column inch/year issue.

For more information or to purchase ad space please contact:

inquiry@vfgpa.org

Wish to Place an Ad?

Club Contacts:

2012-2013 Executive

President: Myrna Francis 479-0101

1st Vice President: Greg Birtwistle 592-1950

2nd Vice President: Lisa Nichols 888-1648

Secretary: Perry Roemer 478-8574

Treasurer: Dom Piluso 386-0620

Membership Chair: Sonya Bell 727-9735
or membership@vfgpa.org

Executive Committee

ACS/Fishing - Wayne Zaccarelli 382-8502

Big Game - Wayne Zaccarelli 382-8502

Air soft - Sean Steacy 652-2892

Archery - Bruce Reed 479-9652

BCWF—Bob Macdonald 479-3828

Black Powder - Dennis Strobbe 382-2909

Frontier Shootist - Al Wilson 920-8707

- Ashley Harrison 744-4705

Women’s Shooting Club - -Alison Walker 360-0508

Pistol:

South Island Action Shooters - Ken Haskell 590-6847

Dave Gerow 710-2447

PPC - David Michaud 514-9948

Range Safety Officer—David Michaud 514-9948

Silhouette - Art Archer 721-0131

Shotgun Sports:

Skeet - Tony Hackett aghackett@shaw.ca

658-2355

Trap—

Building & Improvements

Shawn Tyler 888-0463

Dan Bauer 896-0979

Members at Large:

Doug Bell 727-9735

Vic Skaarup 380-4858

ClubHouse Kitchen Manager : Perry C. 478-2279

Newsletter: Jodi Sturgill 383-4622

Hall kitchen: Wynne Jones 386-3783

VFGPA Caretakers - Roby & Trudi Petrie 858-8342

Meeting & Club Information

Executive meetings - 1st Monday of the Month @ 7:30pm,

Esquimalt Anglers Lounge 1101 Munro Street

General Meeting

Strawberry Vale Hall 7:30pm.

General meetings are on the - 3rd Monday of each month at 7:30pm. in the

Strawberry Vale Hall at 11 High Street, off Burnside Road West.

Club House and Ranges are located at 700 Holker Place off Malahat Drive - about

20 minutes North of Victoria on Highway 1 opposite Spectacle Lake turn-off.

Phone: (250) 478—2411
Recorded Range Scheduling Information—updated every morning

Web: www.vfgpa.org

E-mail: inquiry@vfgpa.org

Mail: PO Box 93, Victoria BC
V8W 2M1

Memberships available from:

Island Outfitters 3319 Douglas Street, Victoria, B.C.
250-475-4969

Eagle Eye Outfitters in Sooke

Robinsons on Broad Street Downtown

Victoria Fish and Game Range 700 Holker Place, Malahat, B.C.

Membership Chair - Sonya Bell - membership@vfgpa.org

Annual 2012 Membership
Adult $110.00 - Family $150.00 - Senior $75.00

Junior $30.00

Pullen's Gunsmithing 1698 Millstream Rd. Victoria, BC
474-2512 (Friday—Sunday)
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This column for sale items is provided to our members free of charge. VFGPA is not responsible

for any items listed. PLEASE LET EDITOR JODI KNOW WHEN YOU SELL YOUR ITEMS OR WHEN

YOU HAVE FOUND YOUR WANTED ITEMS.

Reclaimed brass for sale - money goes back to the VF&GPA
Brass is mostly once fired and is clean and sorted

Calibers available :
223
22-250
270
30-30 308
300 WSM
300 Win Mag
300 Rem Mag
303
30-06
300 Sav
9MM
45 GAP
45 auto

UPDATE: There is a new supply and many new calibers
Lots of 40 S&W
All calibers - .10/case
Please call or email Art Archer 250 721 0131 or benders69@shaw.ca
( please make reference to brass)

I found these example pictures on the internet

JULIA 11 MONTH OLD FEMALE GERMAN SHORTHAIIRED POINTER PUPPY
KEEN TO HUNTING

Lizzie Jatkowski still has one German Shorthaired Pointer puppy left from her last lit-
ter. "Julia" is an 11 month old female that is very keen to hunt and truly deserves a
good hunting home. She'll need some more hunting training, but she always has her
nose to the ground looking for a scent.

Originally she was asking $1,000.00, but Lizzie really wants this beautiful dog to go to a
deserving home so she is very negotiable on the price and will even consider a trade of
services or goods instead. Call Lizzie at 250-474-2493 for more details or to arrange to
go and see "Julia".

For Sale: Browning 12 Gauge Auto - 5 Ducks Unlimited Limited Edition 1991, Canvas back

engraving includes black and white print, case, and variable choke system. $900 Please call Roger

Albert Rivard @ (250)-474-8135
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DOWN SIZING
FOR SALE: If you are looking for a black powder shooter, pistol, revolver, musket, rifle any thing
else call Dennis at 250-382-2909.

This column for sale items is provided to our members free of charge. VFGPA is not

responsible for any items listed. PLEASE LET EDITOR JODI KNOW WHEN YOU SELL YOUR

ITEMS OR WHEN YOU HAVE FOUND YOUR WANTED ITEMS.
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CLOSING OUT SALE

693 Hoffman Avenue, Langford - ph 250-298-4665

WE HAVE GONE TO AT LEAST 20% OFF EVERYTHING!! Due to DFO's inability
to make TIMELY decisions on our fisheries we will not be renewing our lease.

Come by and see us as we liquidate all of our stock starting now.

EVEN BETTER DISCOUNTS: Fly fishing items – 30% off

All shirts - Selling at Cost

Wading Jackets, Weather & Wind-Proof Jackets

– At Cost

CHECK OUT usedvictoria.com - Ad Id: 18344408 FOR FURTHER DISCOUNTS IN

THE DAYS TO COME

FOR SALE:
Norinco M14 semi auto rifle, .308 Win caliber, inspected, tightened, and tweaked.
More accurate than most, with a very nice trigger pull. $ 700.
Bushnell Scopechief VI rifle scope, 4X fixed, good optics,
good clean condition, $ 80
E-mail to Lazakres@yahoo.com
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This column for sale items is provided to our members free of charge. VFGPA is not

responsible for any items listed. PLEASE LET EDITOR JODI KNOW WHEN YOU SELL

YOUR ITEMS OR WHEN YOU HAVE FOUND YOUR WANTED ITEMS.



VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWS BULLETIN

NOVEMBER 2006VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWS BULLETIN

AUGUST 2007VICTORIA FISH AND GAME PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION JANUARY 2013

ISLAND OUTFITTERS GUN SHOP

We have a large selection of Shotguns and Hunting rifles in right now. Now’s the time to
get your early Christmas gift. Before the rush...

The Enfield No 5 and the HI-Point .45 Raffle gun has been drawn to two very happy
contestants.

The new raffle is for a Mossberg .270 cal rifle, and there will be only 125 tickets @ $5.00
each! And the Profit will be given to the VFGPA.

3319 Douglas Street, Victoria, B.C.

250-475-4969
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